

FIRE CHIEF'S ASSOCIATION PINELLAS COUNTY FLORIDA

President

Vice President

Secretary/Treasurer

Director at Large Heather Burford

Greg Woodrum, MBA Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road - Suite 134 Largo, FL 33774

Dear Mr. Woodrum,

March 7, 2018

RE: EMSAC Member Nomination

Please consider this letter as your official notification that Chief Shelby Willis is retiring from the city of Largo Fire Department effective this month. Her retirement will create a vacancy for the alternate position on the EMSAC committee. The Pinellas County Fire Chiefs Association(PCFCA) discussed the nomination of a new alternate and Fire Chief David Mixon was selected as the alternate for EMSAC by the fire chiefs of the PCFCA. Our primary remains Fire Chief Tom Jamison.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Richard E. Graham, President

Pinellas County Fire Chief's Association